
Saskatchewan Declares State of Emergency - March 18, 2020 
 

Click HERE for link to Saskatchewan Health 
 

Considering the recent State of Emergency declaration in Saskatchewan the CDSS, SDHA, SDAA, SDTA 
and the Saskatchewan Denturists strongly recommend that Saskatchewan dental professionals provide 

only emergency dental services. 
 

The Saskatchewan Chief Medical Health Office will advise the CDSS, SDHA, SDAA, SDTA and the 
Saskatchewan Denturists regarding further restriction of dental care in Saskatchewan. 

 
 

If you have any questions please contact please contact the Executive Director. 
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P.O. Box 360  Gull Lake, SK S0N 1A0 
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Fax:  (306)672-3619 
Email:  sdta@sasktel.net 
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